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Pinellas:  Pinellas County Construction Licensing Board 
Applications must be received by April 29, 2021 @ 3:00 p.m. 

 
The Pinellas County Construction Licensing Board is seeking applicants to fufill the  
remaining terms for the following two vacancies.  The terms will expire September 30, 
2022. 

1. Residential Contractor 
2. Consumer Representative 

The PCCLB consists of 15 members from various trades, along with building officials, a fire 
official and two consumer representatives.  Members must be residents of Pinellas County. 
Terms for these positions are four years, not to serve more than two consecutive terms. 
However, individuals may be reappointed after a two-year hiatus. This limitation does not 
apply to the governmental building official or fire official appointees. 

All terms of office expire on September 30th of the last year of the term. 

Mandatory applications can be found at www.pinellascounty.org/boards and must be 
received no later than 3 p.m. on April 29, 2021. The Board of County Commissioners will 
review all applications and make its appointments at an upcoming commission meeting.   

Each Board Member must file an annual limited financial disclosure form by July 1 for the 
prior year pursuant to Fla. Stat. §112.3145 (see:  
(http://www.ethics.state.fl.us/Documents/Forms/Form%201_2020i.pdf?cp=2021129).  For 
additional information on limited financial disclosure requirements, see: 
http://www.ethics.state.fl.us/financialdisclosure/. 

Meetings are held every other month, usually the third Tuesday, starting at 12:30pm. 
Average meeting time is 3 hours depending on the Agenda. For further infromation, please 
contact Ashley Paulino at apaulino@pinellascounty.org.  

Please Note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the 
public records law of the State of Florida. 
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